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Paul Migdal

From: Lorri Horton [Lorri@lia-ins.com]

Sent:  Monday, September 08, 2008 2:03 PM
To: Paul Migdal '

Subject: Madera claim

John Richardson has been keeping us current on the status of this claim. We received a copy of your email to him advising
that AlG was considering settlement by exhausting policy limits { possibly within the next two weeks). | must admit, I'm
very impressed. You guys have the knowledge and ability to take on these large carriers, and | commend you for that, You
guys have earned every penny coming to you. Great job!

Congratufations and thank you for all the assistance you provided our insured on this claim. Hiring your firm was a great
decision.

You can be assured that we will highly recommend your firm to anyone in need.

Sincerely,

Lorri Horton

Lucchese Insurance Agency, Inc.
818-767-5552  818-767-5554 FAX
lorri@lia-ins.com

9/8/2008




